Dear [insert name],

I am excited to tell you that I will be riding in the 2017 Cycle for Sight ride, a cycling fundraiser which benefits LightHouse for the Blind’s Enchanted Hills Camp. On April 22nd I will be cycling [15, 25, 50,] miles in Napa County’s picturesque back roads along with Enchanted Hills’ blind or visually impaired riders, who are also training and fundraising for the event.

For 67 years Enchanted Hills Camp (EHC) in Napa has provided opportunities for personal growth and accomplishment for blind children, teens and adults. Sprawling across 311 idyllic acres on Mt. Veeder in Napa, Enchanted Hills Camp (EHC) is a place for blind children to explore and create, gain courage, try new things, learn about the environment and make lifelong friends.
I hope you will make a tax-deductible donation to sponsor my efforts. To make a secure online donation visit www.lighthouse-sf.org/donate and select Cycle for Sight as your program designation, and type my name as the honoree. While on the site, follow the link to Enchanted Hills Camp to learn more about the transformational experience of EHC!  

Alternatively, you can also send checks (with my name in the “Memo” 
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line) payable to: 

Cycle for Sight

LightHouse for the Blind

1155 Market Street, 10th Floor
San Francisco, 94115 

If you would like to join me for the ride, go to www.cycle4sight.com and let me know so that I can have you join us on Team LightHouse!  The Team is looking for both solo and tandem riders. Thank you for helping create a memorable summer experience for blind children.
Thank you!

[Your name]

